
6JSC/BL/19/CILIP response 
25 September 2014 

Page 1 of 1 
 

To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Post-nominal letters as Other Designation (Additional examples for 

RDA 9.6.1.9 and 9.19.1.7, and addition to Appendix E) 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision.  
 

CILIP suggests removing the indent in 9.6.1.9  before the text: ‘Record the 
designation in a language preferred by the agency creating the data’ since it is 
not part of the list. 

	
  
CILIP accepts the proposal. 
	
  


